
 

 

December 2, 2011

Dear {FIRST_NAME},

Earplay embarks on its 27th season with a fresh sense of energy and purpose.

We are reaching out to form community partnerships in the Bay Area.  Don't miss our
collaboration with Berkeley's Aurora Theatre, a wonderful multi-disciplinary
production of Stravinsky's  The Soldier's Tale, now through December 18th.

Our acclaimed core ensemble, the Earplayers, will perform a great series of three
concerts at Herbst Theatre starting on February 6, 2012.  A work by Morton
Feldman, the "different drummer" of American music, anchors each concert.

Our new executive director, Laura Rosenberg, returns to her native Bay Area with
thirty years of national and international arts management experience to help guide
Earplay into the future.

But two important facts are unchanged:

Earplay remains committed to its mission to seek out and share with you the
best of new chamber music, and 

Earplay needs you to share our vision.

Please join me this season in making a tax-deductible contribution to Earplay in
whatever amount you can afford.  You will hear adventurous new music, and you also
will know that you are an essential part of the team that makes it happen.

Thank you in advance for your support of this remarkable community treasure.  See
you at the Earplay concert on February 6th!

Sincerely,

Stephen Ness
President, Earplay Board of Directors           

 
and keep the music coming!

For more information: earplay.org
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